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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 12:22 PM


To: Eric Danner; Noble Hendrix


Subject: LCM Funding


Eric and Noble --

Our operations people just let me know via email that their understanding is that we are good to go (I interpret


as "have secured funds") for our requests to get regional funding for 3 runs of the LCM (I focused on the most


urgent). We can get a purchase order through to Noble directly pretty quickly. The person who does that is out


today but will contact me tomorrow.


Noble, will you be available tomorrow for me to ping you for specifics needed to fill out the PO?


I believe our limit is $25,000. I had suggested to the region a $10,000-20,000 amount via this route to bridge the


gap. Let me know if that seems right.


Progress? I think so. Worthy of lunch, so i'm gonna go get some.


More as it comes, I'll ask ops people a few questions.


Cathy



